
February 17, 2020 

 

THE LAKE TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD ON MONDAY, 

February 17, 2020 IN THE TOWNSHIP BUILDING. 

 

PRESENT: Supervisors Elder, Gander, Fairlamb along with Secretary 

Deanna Yarnell 

Supervisor Elder called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.  No public 

comment. 

*MINUTES TO THE JANUARY ORGANIZATION MEETING WHERE READ 

AND APPROVED BY A MOTION FROM ELDER AND A 2ND BY GANDER. 

The following 2020 agreements were presented to the Supervisors for 

approval. 

1) Gannett and Fleming as Township Engineer 

2) Douglas Watson as Township Solicitor 

There are no changes to either agreement from last year Gander 

Motioned to sign each agreement Fairlamb 2nd.  A $200.00 retainer 

will be sent to Doug Watson.  There is no fee to retainer Gannett and 

Fleming. 

Census boundary mapping was signed and readied for submission. 

A discussion was had about the upcoming 2020 road projects.  Several 

Township residents have voiced concerns about the state of the roads 

and the need for immediate repair.  Strausser road is in need of an 

immediate repair, weather is a currently slowing the process to a 

permanent fix.  The Supervisors have decided not to participate in the 



Delaware COG Tar and Chip program.  Rather they will bid out their 

own project as to have more control of the timing.   

ROADMASTER Report: 

Slater and Coulson road have been worked on 

Treasurer Report: 

General Checking:  36,843.97 

State Fund Checking: 41,098.45  

 

Bills were approved and paid 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:35pm 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

 

 


